
February 8, 2012 

Hayman Construction Inc. 
636 Wellington Street 
London, Ontario 
N6A 3R9 

Attention: Mr. Peter Hayman 

RE: Da Vinci Military 'Survivability' Manufacturing Plant 
Dorchester, Ontario 

Dear Peter: 

This letter is an acknowledgement of the successful completion of the Da Vinci 
Manufacturing Plant and our appreciation of the cooperation that we enjoyed from 
your dedicated, committed and competent staff. It truly was a pleasure to work with all 
of the sub-trades that were assembled for this project. Your team of builders and 
mechanics has made our design come to life in a very satisfying result. 

This 27,400 square metre state-of-the-art facility was designed with many sustainable 
and innovative ideas that required specialized expertise to be brought to the team. 
From the outset this project came with both budgetary and scheduling challenges, 
and both challenges were met with satisfaction of the client and the consultants. 

The Hayman team throughout showed its dedication and often provided cost effective 
alternative solutions to the benefit of the end result. By the same token, any criticisms 
were taken in the same positive spirit - a truly team effort from start to completion. 

We have nothing but gratitude and admiration and look forward to future opportunities 
to again work on most gratifying experiences with the Hayman team. 

Sincerely, 


